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22 March 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Chewing Gum in School

Please be aware that we are a no chewing gum site. Students have never been allowed to have
chewing gum in school, and whilst the majority of our students respect this, a few students are breaking
this rule.

Chewing gum damages furniture, clothing and ruins carpets and the extra expense of cleaning up
chewing gum related incidents is easily avoidable. | am sure you agree that we are all very proud of
our school site, and we want to keep it as clean as we can so that we can all enjoy our time here
together.

Please could we ask for your support in asking students to not bring chewing gum with them into school,
and to not chew gum on the school site. If students are seen to be chewing gum, they will be asked to
see the Assistant Headteacher responsible for their key stage and be issued with a 1 hour detention.
Many thanks for your support with this issue.

Yours sincerely

m Do

Mr P Gibson
Headteacher



